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Premier Energy received four files from potential energy suppliers and producers and 
requested the submission of bids according to the Specifications 

 
ÎCS „Premier Energy” SRL announces the end of the stage of receiving the files for participation in 
the tender process for the purchase of electricity. 
 
Within the pre-established deadline, 4 files were submitted from potential electricity suppliers and 
producers in order to be evaluated and included in the list of pre-qualified suppliers: 
 

1. ЗАО „Moldavian ГРЭС”, 
2. SA "Energocom", 
3. D..Trading LLC (DTEK group), 
4. DE Trading LLC (Donbassenergo Group), 

 
All these companies have been included in the list of pre-qualified suppliers and will continue to 
submit their bids according to the Specifications until March 16, 2021, the day when the auction will 
take place. 
 
Department of External Relations and Communication 
ÎCS „Premier Energy” SRL 
 
23.02.2021 

https://premierenergy.md/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/Caiet_de_sarcini_en.pdf

